
 
 
August, 2022 
 

Dear Parents,  
 Welcome to Lincoln Mt. Lebanon Extended Day Program.  We look forward to providing a fun, enriching 
and supportive environment for your child.  Our after-school program will offer active play, opportunities for 
socialization, STEAM and creative social/emotional engaging activities.  
 
Drop off and Pick up:  Please park on the street and walk to the end of the Go Zone on Ralston Pl. continue to walk 
through the parking lot and down the sidewalk to the entrance. There is no parking in the Ralston Pl. teacher lot. 
                            Use Entrance C15 
Center Location:  We moved to the cafeteria to have more program space!  
 
Snacks: MLEDP will provide a simple packaged afternoon snack.  Attention is given to select healthy portions the 
children enjoy to hold them over to suppertime.  
  
Programming:  A variety of active play, science, nature, art and imaginary play activities will be planned for both 
indoor and outdoor spaces.  Respect is a vital part of how we relate to one another at MLEDP. We show this in our 
regard for other’s property, belongings, beliefs, and physical and emotional well-being. We are anticipating a year 
filled with growth, friendships, discoveries, and enjoyment for all.  
 
Health and Safety Plan:  We will follow procedures in the Health and Safety Plan at mledp.org 
 to keep everyone safe. Please review the expectations with your child to help prepare them for MLEDP. 
 
We wish Blake Nieri well in his career move to work as Director of Senior Services at an intergenerational program.  
I will be filling in as Center Director while we search for a new CD. It is a treat for me to spend time getting to know 
your children, pursuing curiosities, discovering activities they love and making new friends.   
 
Please check out the Parent Handbook and the full Health and Safety Plan on the mledp.org website for additional 
information.  
 
Meet the Staff:   
Steve Fishman – Steve has been working with children for over 30 years.  During His career, he has taught physical 
education at various locations.  He has coached and organized several sports in the Pittsburgh area.   
Eric Laux – Eric has worked on and off at MLEDP since 1999. He enjoys long walks on the sidewalk, candlelight 
dinners and drive-in movies. He’s excited to get to know your children. 
Carole Salvato – Carole is starting her 6th year at Lincoln MLEDP.  She lives in Mt. Lebanon and both of her children 
attended Mt. Lebanon schools.  She’s excited to share her knowledge and excitement through activities and 
experiments with the children. 
Rubina Waheed – Rubina is certified to teach early childhood and has been working with children her whole life.  
She feels privileged to be part of MLEDP since 2007 working with a team of amazing and creative teachers. 
 
 
Please reach out with any questions you may have. You can contact us through email or voicemail. 
 

Looking forward to welcoming you back- MLEDP Lincoln Staff 

 Lincoln MLEDP Contact Information:  
Center Email:lincoln@mledp.org 

Center Voicemail:_412-207-9025______ 


